Dear Parent
We need your recipes!

The PTA is putting together a Cook Book as part of our 50" Anniversary Celebrations and
we are hoping it will be a good fundraiser for improvements to the school playground.

So please support us and send in a recipe or two before the end of March. It could be a
firm family favourite meal or a special recipe passed down from Granny. Favourite snacks or
desserts...any recipe you enjoy and are happy to share, we would love to include it in our
School Cook Book.

The recipes can be hand written (perhaps by your child) or typed up. Any photos or drawn
pictures of the dishes would be lovely additions too.

If you have a business that would be interested in advertising and sponsoring the Cook
Book, please let us know. We would be very grateful for all support.

Please bring any recipes into the school office before the end of March and we can collate
them.

We look forward to seeing your recipes soon!

Many thanks

The PTA Team



